Tuen Mun Catholic Secondary School
2024-2025 School Circular Issue No. 15
(Suitable for F.1-6 students)
12" February, 2025

Dear parents and guardians,

Recently, the media has reported numerous cases of fraud, including incidents where impersonators posing
as school staff solicit money from parents. I would like to remind parents that any fees collected by the school
will be communicated through official payment notices or activity announcements. If parents have any questions

regarding fees, please contact our school office to speak with the administrative staff or the responsible teacher.

There has also been an increase in community fraud cases targeting young people. I urge parents to pay
extra attention to their children and remind them to be cautious about online and off-campus activities to avoid

falling into the traps set by fraudsters.

The Hong Kong Police Force's Anti-Deception Coordination Centre provides a 24-hour hotline, "Anti-
Deception Easy 18222," which offers consultation services regarding fraud. If needed, parents can call 18222 to
speak with staff from the Anti-Deception Coordination Centre or download the "Anti-Deception Surveillance
Tool" to help respond to suspected fraud cases. Please note that the hotline is for consultation services only. If

you suspect that you have fallen victim to fraud, please report it to the nearest police station.

Yours faithfully,

\J
(Wong Kit) /
S =

The reply slip should be submitted by 17" February.

Student Name: Class: Class No.:

2024-2025 Reply Slip for School Circular Issue No. 15
(Suitable for F.1-6 students)

Dear Mr. Wong,

I am well informed with the above information.

Parent’s signature: Date:




